
Maintenance Report                                                       11/17/2021

Ongoing projects for SISD, and a look at some of the other Maintenance related work. 

1.   CIP projects:

A. Kasaan play area is competed just final paperwork to finish.

B.  Bus barn is completed. 

C. Thorne Bay play area is completed. 

D.  Hollis design is on schedule, with full funding for construction next year.  We are looking 
for it to be out to bid January 2022 with construction starting spring of 2022.  

2.    VEEP grant is closed out and completed. Big thank you to the Alaska Energy Authority. 

3.    Working with Forest Service on any agreement for Harris River we have some numbers ironed 
out but have agreed that it will be 2022 before we start this project.  This is still ongoing and we 
are working on final agreement.

4.    Replacement of boiler in Kasaan is dried in and finishes are being worked on. 

5.    Kasaan library has new roof, drywall and lighting so far we still have work needed on septic 
system. 

6.    Pursuing two grants for Wood boiler based projects with the Denali Commission:

A. Kasaan tie-in of new boiler to housing unit and library

B. Naukati Bay concrete floor upgrade in boiler building

7.   Working on design work with the Forest Service for the Hollis water system. This project was 
part of a RAC project that was on hold for Covid but is moving forward again.

8. Wood boilers district wide are on line and running.  As of Nov. 1st the last one was turned up.

Respectfully,

Branzon Anania


